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Dear Member 

AEPC has been taking up the pending TUFs cases with the Textile Commissioners (TxC) Office 
from time to time. The matter was also discussed during the  20th TAMC meeting held on 
23/02/2021. In this regard, the Textile Commissioner informed that a lot of applications have been 
cleared.  However, disbursement of subsidy is pending because of some documents to be submitted 
by the applicants to the TXC office.  It was also informed that these details are available on the 
website of TXC.  The applicants are advised to check the TXC website 
(http://www.txcindia.gov.in) from time to time to get the update of their application status. 

  

Now, the TXC office has also shared a list of such cases, along with details of documents 
pending.  We have uploaded the said list of cases from the website of O/o. Textile Commissioner 
and are sharing with you for your necessary action and compliance to get the subsidy released under 
ATUFS. 

  

The TXC’s Office in the attached list of cases has also advised that in case of any difficulty, the 
applicant may contact Shri Santosh Pakhare, Assistant Director and Shri Sourav Mukherjee, 
Assistant Director. 

  



For your reference, we are also sharing herewith the contact details of the mentioned officers:- 

 Shri Santosh Pakhare, Assistant Director  - 022-22001050, santosh.pakhare@gov.in 

Shri Sourav Mukherjee, Assistant Director – 022-22001050, sourav.mukherjee84@gov.in 

  

You may also see the mentioned list on AEPC’s website in the section 
:  Resources>Schemes>ATUFS. 

  

With warm regards, 

 
Yours sincerely, 

(Dr. L.B. Singhal) 

  

Encl:  as above 

 


